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15th June 2020 
 
Dear parents/carers and students 
 
We are clearly living in unprecedented times, life has taken an expected turn and we will certainly 
look back on recent events with a mixture of both good and bad memories. We will be forever 
remembered as the people who experienced ‘lockdown’. You could even say that we are living 
through a modern history. 
 
With the above in mind, wouldn’t it be a good idea to create a ‘time capsule’ which documents our 
experiences and memories of our lives in lockdown? We would like your help to make a JPC 
‘Lockdown Legacy’ capsule.  

 Perhaps you have really enjoyed lockdown and used the extra time to learn a new hobby? 

Maybe you could put something in the capsule relating to your newfound skill. 

 Perhaps you have used the time to read a good book? Maybe you could write a book review 

and donate it to the capsule. 

 Perhaps you have used this time to be creative? Maybe you could donate an item or drawing 

you have created, or a photograph of your creativity. 

The possibilities are endless! 
 
We realise that not everyone has had a positive experience of lockdown. Maybe you could use this 
experience in a positive way to educate future generations about how you coped and inspire them to 
cope in their own difficult times. 
 
At JPC we are a community, we each have a different view of lockdown and we would love to create 
a Lockdown Legacy capsule that will allow us look back on these unparalleled times, in a realistic, 
yet positive way. We plan to use this capsule in the future, 5 years from now, maybe 50 years from 
now! The capsule will allow us to document this historic event in a real-life manner.  
 
Please donate small items/letters/notes/photos that have a significant meaning to the recent events 
of your life to the school office, in a safe and socially-distanced way. We look forward to your 
donations, we encourage any members of the school community; students, staff, parents, governors 
to give this some thought, and make a donation within the next few weeks. Please be aware that 
any donations will not be private, and will be regarded as a permanent donation to History lessons of 
the future. 
 
We look forward to your help with this! 
 
 
Mr P Balfour 
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